Monday, 4th February 2019

Dear Principal,
Congratulations to all the schools that participated in the Laudate Evenings of last week and thank you to all involved in planning the practices, venues, music, leaflets and so much more.  It was also lovely being able to witness reflective celebrations in schools during Catholic Schools Week 2019.
At the weekend we celebrated the Presentation of the Lord in the Temple.  In that story there is the encounter between Mary and Joseph with Anna and Simeon, in the temple.  Here Anna and Simeon, people of prayer, come to meet the infant Jesus and marvel at all the hope that the birth of this child can give. 
May we continue in prayer to grow in wisdom and allow Jesus be our light in freeing us from all that might block us so that we may receive the gift of freedom within. 
Have a good week.
Srs. Maureen, Anne and Edel
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